
 

 

Dear Student, 

 

Ref.: Postponement of the Higher Education Graduation Ceremony, July 2020 

 

Following Government health guidance regarding the COVID-19 pandemic and in the interests of 

health, wellbeing and safety, the City of Liverpool College has taken the decision to postpone the 

Higher Education Graduation Ceremony event in July 2020. 

Please note that this is the postponement of the graduation ceremony (the celebration event). This 

is different from the awarding of your qualification outcomes which will continue in the normal 

timescale. 

You will continue to be supported to complete your studies and receive your qualification outcomes, 

so that you are able to progress onto your next step, whether that be academically or professionally. 

We will contact you with more information as soon as we are able to confirm a new graduation 

ceremony date. 

We sincerely apologise for any disappointment this may cause. Please take care during this time.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Katherine Davey 

Head of Higher Education 

The City of Liverpool College University Centre 


